
the ban on the ivory trade
Ethan BAXTER-PRONK  to: bc_06_16 30/08/2017 12:15

Dear legco 
I have written this email to inform you that you have my full support on the actions you have 
taken and the actions you may do.
I will do my best to inform friends, family (people) on the ivory trade and why we must stop 
it! The fact that you are not like other people not giving a crap, and simply taking action with 
knowing all the risks such as death.
you have my full support and gratitude
Yours Faithfully
Ethan Baxter-Pronk 
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